
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 
Dear families, 
 

We've had a lovely final week of the Spring term. The three performances of the Year 3 and 4 
production have been wonderful and well received by the parents. I'd like to say a huge well done to 
the children and thank you to the staff who have made this possible!  
Head's tea party has been a pleasure this week to be a part of. We aim to recognise children for their 
achievements throughout the week in a variety of ways including through our Star and Learner of the 
week certificates, through House Points and lunch time awards. Head's tea is another way pupil's can 
receive positive recognition and feedback for their efforts over the term. Well done to all those 
nominated this time! 
In the diary below we have started to add key dates for events in the summer term so that you can 
save the date for anything involving your child - this includes our end of year family picnic on the last 
day!  
We return to school on the 28th April, with Year 4's going to residential at Pioneer that week! 
 
I hope you all have a lovely Easter and we look forward to seeing you afterwards, 
 
Best wishes 
Samantha Hill 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 

Friday 11th April 2025 

Oakmeadow C of E Primary School, Long Meadow, Bayston Hill, Shrewsbury SY3 0NU 

 | admin@oak.mmat.co.uk  

 | 01743 875020 

 | http://www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk/  

 | Office opening hours: 8.30am-4pm 
  

• School lunch menu: 

This week we will be on Week 3 of the new 

Spring/Summer 2025 menu 

Not all children look forward to the school 

holidays. If you think a child is being harmed 

or at risk of being harmed, please don't stay 

silent, call Children's Services on 0345 678 

9021. 

 

You can also speak to: 

- Public Protection Unit (West Mercia 

Police): 0300 333 3000 

- NSPCC: 0800 800 5000 

- Childline: 0800 1111 
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